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Yearbook Distribution 
Scheduled This Week

Riming sophomore, junior, intermediate and senior students 
receive their copies of UNB’s 1958 Yearbook this week.

The Yearbook staff has arranged to distribute the books in the 
Lady Beaverbrook Rink, where the students are signing up for 
another round of studies.

-----* Freshmen do not receive
books, because they did not at­
tend UNB last year and so did 
not pay the required fees to the 
Studients’ Representative Council.

Original plans were to dis­
tribute the books before the uni­
versity’s closing in May, but they 
did not clear customs in time.

Ian Collins, senior artsman 
who is editor-in-chief of the 1959 
Yearbook, said members of the 
1958 graduating class received 
their copies by mail shortly after 
graduation. In addition, a large 
number of undergraduates had 
acquired their books by calling in 
person at the Students’ Memorial 
Centre during the summer 
months.

Chem Building 
Finally Dedicated

The new chemistry building 
was officially dedicated during 
encaenia week—a full academic 
year after it went into regular m
use.

Though the building was com­
pleted in time for the university’s 
1957 opening, no one had gotten 
around to dedicating it until, a 
group of dignitaries happened 
upon the site on the morning of 
May 15.

Dr. James S. Cole, president 
of Bowdoin College of Bruns­
wick, Me., was special speaker 
during the ceremony. Among 
others present were Dr. Colin B. 
Mackay, UNB president; Premier 
Hugh John Flemming of New 
Brunswick, and Dr. Frank J. 
Toole, head of the chemistry de­
partment and dean of graduate 
studies.

Costing close to $1,000,000, 
the building was designed by 
Marani and Morris of Toronto, 
Ont., and built by Diamond Con­
struction Company of Frederic­
ton.

Mrs. Marjorie A. Logue, manager of UNB’s busy Bookstore, is shown above helping a 
student pick out his text hooks.

Bookstore Faces Annual Rush
The rest of the books are 

being handed out this week. Normally a quiet, relaxed place, UNB’s Bookstore will experience its annual 
traffic jam this week as hundreds of students scramble to buy textbooks for the 
new university year.SMITH WAS EDITOR

Editor-in-chief of the 1958 
Yearbook was Derek M. Smith, 
a May graduate in business ad­
ministration. Mr. Collins was 
co-editor.

Two other May graduates were 
on the staff. They were Roland 
J. Lutes, business manager, and 
Paul E. Crocker, advertising 
manager.

The latest Yearbook is a 
leatherbound, 246-page volume. 
Advertising confined to the back 
section, amounts to 55 full pages.

Printing was by the Yearbook 
-louse of Kansas City, Mo.

Already plans are well ad­
vanced for the next edition of 
the Yearbook. Staff members 
in addition to Editor-in-chief 
Collins are: Dave Case, co-editor; 
George Lemmon, business man­
ager; and John Williams, adver­
tising manager.

One of the first jobs facing 
the new staff is to secure an 
artist. Editor Collins says the 
need for one is “desperate”.

• The manager, Mrs. Mar-” 
jorie A. Logue, estimates 
that the store will have 
distributed some 15,000 
books by week’s end. To 
complicate matters fur­
ther, about 600 different 
titles are involved.

The bookstore, located in the 
basement of the Forestry and 
Geology Building, normally has 
a staff of two: Manager Logue 
and her assistant, Mrs. Rhoda 
Chapman. During the rush per­
iod, however, two extra clerks will 
be on hand. Both students, they 
are Ethel Smallwood and Ar­
thur MacKay.

Cheapest required text this 
year is Our Land, a publication 
in the Canadian Citizenship Ser­
ies. Priced at 10 cents, it is for 
use in Business Administration

18 Earn Awards 
For Activity MARGARET 

VISITS UNBEighteen members of the 1958 
graduating class, most of them 
former staff members of The 
Brunswickan, received non-ath- 
letic awards during encaenia 
week.

J. C. (Jack) Murray, execu­
tive secretary of the associated 
alumni, made the presentations 
during the senior class dinner- 
dance at the Lord Beaverbrook 
Hotel.

First class awards (gold rings) 
went to George Andrin, Iain 
Barr, Gino Blink, Ron Pearsall, 
Bill Ray and Barry Toole.

Receiving second class awards 
(gold pins) were Ted Corbiere 
and Steve Fay.

Mike Caughey, Pat Crozier, 
Mike Schofield, Derek Smith, 
Bob Wightman earned third class 
awards (sterling rings). Fourth- 
class winners of sterling pins were 
Paul Crocker, Bruce Gates and 
Connie Trecarten.

Awards are made by the Stu­
dents’ Representative Council on 
the basis of a points system. To 
earn points, students must partici­
pate in extracurricular activities 
of a non-athletic class.

Princess Margaret visited 
UNB as part of her Cana­
dian tour this summer.

The princess was guest 
of honor at a civic luncheon 
tendered in Lady Beaver- 
brook’s Residence by 
Mayor William Walker and 
the Fredericton City Coun-

The luncheon, held Aug. 
7, recalled another Royal 
Visit to the residence. In 
1939, Princess Margaret’s 
parents, King George VI 
and Queen Elizabeth, had 
stopped at the Beaverbrook 
budding.
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1 The most costly is Marks’ Me­

chanical Engineers’ Handbook. 
Students must lay down $14.40 a 
copy for it.

II 1 Bishop LeBlanc 
New Senator

MORE OF THE SAME
Eight members of the 1958 grad­

uating class were sons or daughters 
of alumni.
Caughey, Edward Connell, Ken­
neth B. Lawson, Robert Wight­
man, Elizabeth Steeves. Constance 
Trecarten, Anne Marie Williamson 
and Murray Cain.

Seniors Only
The store will maintain its 

regular year-round schedule of 
operating Monday through Fri­
day from 9 to 12.30 o’clock in 
the morning and from 2 to 4 in 
the afternoon. In addition, spec­
ial evening service is offered to 
senior students only. Those in 
their final year can pick up their 
books between 7 and 9 o’clock 
on Wednesday and Thursday 
evenings.

A limited number of used text 
books is available at reduced 
prices. These books move on a 
first-come, first-served basis.

Budget - conscious students 
take advantage of the used-book 
policy to make considerable sav­
ings. In addition to obtaining 
lower prices in the fall, they sell 
books back to the store in May 
when next fall’s supply is bought.

Besides supplying texts, the 
store has a number of other ser­
vices. If a customer wants a copy 
of any book in publication, toe 
staff will order one for him 
Moreover, reference books and 
the latest paperbacks of general 
interest are on display through­
out toe year.

The store also handles stu­
dents’ supplies such as pencils, 
pens, paper, and clipboards, as 
well as ÜNB stationery, T-shirts, 
ashtrays, beer steins, greeting 
cards, and other souvenirs.

They were Michael

1 Premier Hugh John Flemming 
has announced the appointment 
of Most Rev. Camille LeBlanc, 
Roman Catholic bishop of Bath­
urst, to the UNB Senate.

Bishop LeBlanc succeeds Dr. 
J. Andre Doucet of Pacquetville, 
former minister of industry and 
development, who becomes the 
university’s first senator emeritus.

Bishop LeBlanc was ordained 
as a priest in 1924. He became 
bishop of Bathurst in 1942.

Long interested in education, 
he has been associated with 
Sacred Heart University of Bath­
urst and St. Thomas College of 
Chatham, and also serves on the 
board of governors of the Beaver­
brook Art Gallery.
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MOORE PREXY
New president of Newfoundland's 

oldest paper mill, Anglo-Newfound- 
land Development Co., is T. Ross 
Moore, a Saint John native who

graduated in engineering from UNB 
in 1933. He also serves as general 
manager.

“Your U.N.B. Fashion Center”Make your writing work' 
easier with the proper 
writing supplies. Be sure 
to see our complete stock 
of roomy composition 
books, sturdy zipper bind­
ers, smooth-writing filler 
paper, and everything 
else you need for neat 
and accurate study habits.

MODERN LADIES’ TAILORING LTD.
—Headquarters for the

ROSS-DRUG-UNITED—U.N.B. Red Blazer

—Crests sewn on free of charge 

—Nat Gordon Sportswear 

—Kenrick All Wool English Sweaters

402 Queen St., Phone 5-4451 

602 Queen St., Phone 5-3142 

361 Regent St., Phone 5-4311is
UNIVERSITY 

BOOK STORE
Modern Ladies’ Tailoring Ltd.

562 Queen Street Dial Gr. 5-5034
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